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We hope you’re having a wonderful and safe summer! Turpin High School has been hard at work getting ready
for the 2024-2025 school year. To keep you informed, we’ll be sending out a weekly Parent Newsletter with
important updates, events, and activities happening in the Turpin Community.

A warm welcome to the new families joining THS this year and a big welcome back to our returning families! To
assist with the transition and provide a central resource for common questions, we’ve created the 2024-2025
THS Beginner’s Guide This resource is packed with essential information for both new and returning families,
covering everything from student parking and schedules to 9th Grade Orientation and extracurricular activities.
Please take a close look and feel free to reach out with any questions!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17Bo0bspebcaUSgEux_rHwfkhvX7fO1USRJ8zQQhjPx8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17Bo0bspebcaUSgEux_rHwfkhvX7fO1USRJ8zQQhjPx8/edit?usp=sharing

